From: Annemarie

To: Norvell, Bernie; Morsell-Haye, Jessica; Peters, Lindy; Albin-Smith, Tess; Rafanan, Marcia
Cc: Miller, Tabatha; Lemos, June

Subject: public comment item 5c, 9-27-2021

Date: Monday, September 27, 2021 5:51:09 PM

Dear Council members,

Does it mean that it is not possible anymore to attend live meetings? Is
that due to our governor? Do Councils have a chance to decide on that or
not?

Thanks, Annemarie Weibel

Text:
This legislative body finds that as a result of the emergency, meeting
in person would present imminent risks to the health or safety of attendees.
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